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Joe G. Hardenbrook

From: Gail <akmtngrl@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 10:51 AM
To: House Transportation
Subject: ATVs and snowmachines on roadways

Committee Members— 
 
This is an incredibly dangerous proposition!  There is already a large problem with these machines on our rural roads, 
that we can’t afford to exacerbate.  The machine aren’t safe for the roads, and the roads aren’t safe for them.  I do not 
want to be responsible for hurting a driver of such a vehicle that pulls out in front of me, slides on the ice, or does 
anything else over which I have no control.  Stop this nonsense now! 
 
Gail Davidson 
3638 Rosie Creek Road 
Fairbanks, AK 99709 
 
 
Peace to All. 


